From: Suzanne

To: <u>Patrino Beth; Nordlund Jan; Koopman Samantha</u>

Subject: Please vote yes on LC 76!

Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 10:43:37 AM

Dear Committee Members,

Please vote yes on LC 76 in order to increase the cap for online schools from 3% to 8%.

We as parents need choices and flexibility when educating our children! With all the unknowns of Covid-19, please make it possible for our children to get an excellent education by providing increased options. This will do a lot for children and parents.

Thank you